
ZONING  BOARD  OF  APPEALS 

CANCELLATION   NOTICE 
 

 

 

The regularly scheduled Zoning Board of Appeals hearing of  Wednesday, March 13, 2024 has been cancelled.  There have been no 

new submissions nor old submissions for approval/discussion/denial.    The next regularly scheduled Zoning Board of Appeals hearing 

will be on Wednesday, April 10, 2024 at 7:00PM.   

 

 

Nino Seritti, Chairman 

March 4, 2024 

 


